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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
TURKEY-SYRIA EARTHQUAKE APPEAL 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with everyone who has been affected by the earthquakes in Turkey 
and Syria. We will be collecting donations to support this cause. 
 
We are asking for donations of items such as: blankets, duvets, sleeping bags, warm clothes, wipes, 
nappies or any other items you consider will be of benefit. 
 
Please bring your donations to the school office by this Friday, where we will arrange to have them 
taken to a drop-off point. 
 
Alternatively, donations can be made directly to the British Red Cross 
here https://donate.redcross.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal 
 
Any donations, however large or small will be gratefully received and we thank you so much for your 
support at this tragic time. 
 
In the meantime, if any of our families need any support, please do come and speak with us. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
 

Anna Theodosiou 
Headteacher 
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